
Superintendent’s Student Advisory Council Report 
January 12, 2016 

 
Good evening, 
 
SSAC did not have a December meeting due to busy final exam schedules, 
so I have no new activity to report. Our next meeting is scheduled for 
Monday, January 25, from 11am to 1pm at Catalina High School. We will 
be planning a service project and preparing for Kindness Week. I 
encourage Board Members and anyone else interested to attend.  
 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 
 


